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17th March 2023 

School Newsletter 
A message from the Headteacher 

Sunday is Mother’s Day, a time for us to give thanks for our own mothers and to appreciate 
the love and care given by mothers everywhere. I’d like to wish all mothers in our community 
a very happy Mother’s Day! 

Words of Encouragement 
This week’s words of encouragement are from Psalms 127:3  
 

Children are a gift from the LORD; they are a reward from him. 
 
This reminds us that children are a blessing from God. May we remember on the stressful 
days when our children or children we care for, or work with, are not listening or cooperating, 
that all children are a blessing and we are there to help and care for them.  

 
Attendance award 

Congratulations to the following classes for the best attendance last week! 

Reception Red 
1 Blue 
4 Blue 
5 Red 

 

Spring Movie Nights 
We are holding our annual spring term Movie Nights for our pupils: 

Date Year group Collection time 
Tuesday 7th March Reception 5.20pm 

Monday 13th March Year 6 5.20pm 

Tuesday 14th March Year 2 5.20pm 

Monday 20th March Year 5 5.20pm 

Monday 27th March Year 4 5.20pm 

Tuesday 28th March Year 3 5.20pm 

Thursday 30th March Year 1 5.20pm 

 
To cover costs, we ask each child to pay £3 (via Parent Pay only). This includes snacks and 

drinks that will be provided for the pupils to enjoy during the movie.   

To book a place for your child, please complete the payment on Parent Pay AND confirm all 

of the following information:   

1. permission for your child to attend 
2. agree your child can eat the snacks we are providing                                                  

(ingredients listed on the letter and please include any                                                   
food allergy information for your child)  

3. confirm your child will be collected at 5.20pm 
 

This year’s movie:   The Bad Guys   (rated U) 

Please note that siblings of 

pupils attending their year 

group’s event must be 

collected on time, and not 

left in school to collect 

with the child attending 

movie night. 
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Real Talk Meeting 

 
Next Thursday 23rd March, there is a meeting entitled Real Talk for parents only. We will be 
discussing the issues that, as parents and carers, we know you have concerns about. The 
meeting has been organised by various members of staff and together, the aim is to discuss 
current issues and raise awareness so we can begin to work together to support our children 
and our communities. 
 Some of the concerns are around issues like social media, grooming, peer pressure and 
parental engagement. We encourage as many of you to attend as possible as these issues 
can affect all of our children. Please respond to the letter sent out at the beginning of the 
week as soon as possible so that we can tailor the meeting to best suit your needs. Please 
note: two times have been offered and we will go with the most popular. They are 9.00 am 
and 5.00pm. We look forward to seeing you all there. 
The Real Talk Team 
 

STEM day 
Last Friday Latymer All Saints was the scene of a mysterious ‘who done it’! 
 An important file had gone missing and someone had moved things around in Mrs. 
Brennan’s office. Evidence showed it was a member of staff! 
The children turned into Sherlock Holmes for the day and took part in lots of different 
activities in order to find the clues needed to solve who had committed this despicable act! 
At the start of the day they were shown photos of the office and a video of the culprit leaving 
the scene of the crime. There were invisible ink clues using lemon juice; finger prints; coding 
bees to form letters of a word, art techniques to create more clues and a maths sorting 
puzzle! Children spent the day putting all the clues together, such as: the fact that the person 
was tall, strong minded, female and fierce.  
The children had a great time and at the end of the day we had a whole school zoom to 
finally reveal the person who stole the file. It was……………………………. Mrs. Adigun. 
 
Thank you to everyone who took part and helped with the activities and a special thanks to 
Mrs Adigun for acting in the role of the villain! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Comic relief 
It was great to see so many children dressed in non -school uniform in support of comic 
relief. If you would like to donate to this worthy charity please click the link below. 
 

Donate | Comic Relief 
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Community information 
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Dates for your diary 

Please make sure you check these dates regularly as additional events may be added. 
Monday 20th March: Year 5 movie night 

Saturday 25th March: British summer time begins. Clocks go forward.  
Monday 27th March: Year 4 movie night 
Tuesday 28th March: Year 3 movie night 
Thursday 30th March: Year 1 movie night 

Friday 31st March: Wear Blue for Autism awareness non uniform day 
Friday 31st Mar: School closes for Easter holiday at 1.30pm. 
Monday 17th Apr: Return to school after the Easter holiday. 

Monday 1st May: Bank holiday 
Monday 8th May: Bank Holiday for the Kings coronation. 

Friday 26th May: school closes for half term holiday. 
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Monday 5th Jun: Return to school after half term holiday. 
Monday 3rd Jul: INSET day no children in school 

Friday 21st Jul: school closes at 1.30 for summer holiday. 
 

If you have any queries about information in the newsletter please do not hesitate to contact 
school via the office or to ask one of the staff team in the playground at the beginning and end 
of the day. 
Many thanks for your continuing support. 
Best wishes 
Katy Brennan 
Head teacher 

In our school we love deeply, respecting everyone and treating them with dignity; 
we aspire with confidence, working hard and embracing challenge and 

we serve God and the community, following the example of Jesus, to create a better world. 
Ephesians 5:2 (NLT) 

“Live a life of  love, following the example of Christ. He loved us and offered himself as a sacrifice for us” 
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